
Greetings, 
 
Once again, we are collecting items for WeCAN. This year we have been asked to 
collect paper product donations. Anything paper in nature used around the house is 
welcome...tissues, paper towels, toilet paper, etc. We believe strongly that our job 
includes connecting our students to our surrounding community through service and 
awareness. With students and families chipping in and serving their community our kids 
will learn how valuable it is to help those who need it. 
 
Thanks for all you do! 
 
Scott 
 
Take Care, 
 
Scott 
 
Mr. Eidsness 
952-491-8401 
eidsnesss@westonka.k12.mn.us 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
12/03  Operetta Auditions, 3:30-4:30 
12/04  Reading Club starts, 8:00-8:45 (see email for room assignments) 
12/04  Operetta Auditions, 3:30-4:30 
12/06  Math Club starts, 8:00-8:45 (see email for room assignments) 
12/17  PTA Meeting, 6:30-8:30pm, Media Center 
12/20  2nd Grade Music Concert, 6:30-7:15pm 
12/20  3rd Grade Music Concert, 7:30-8:15pm 
12/21  Holiday Parties (classroom teachers will share details) 
12/21  Gr 2 to Old Log Theater, 9:15am-11:30am 
12/21  Gr 4 to Waconia Theater, 10:00am-12:30pm 
 
CLASSROOM SNACKS 

● Just a reminder that all students have a snack break during their school day.  Please 
remember to send a healthy snack with your child every day. 

 
WeCAN PAPER COLLECTION DRIVE 

● We will be collecting items for WeCAN to fill their Birthday Shelf ​from Dec. 4th-15th 
● We will be collecting items for WeCAN to fill their shelves ​from Nov. 26th - Dec. 7th 

mailto:eidsnesss@westonka.k12.mn.us


● Suggestions:  paper towel, napkins, paper plates (maybe some fun holiday ones), toilet 
paper, kleenex, cleaning wipes. 

● Birthday cards, Christmas cards, birthday and holiday gift wrap would also be welcome. 
● Many thanks for helping WeCAN help families in our communities. 


